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November 9, 2023 

 
 

 
Dear U.S. Alliance for Elections Excellence, 
 
 
It is with deepest regret that we are ending our membership and participation as a Centers for 
Election Excellence. The Forsyth County Board of Elections office will not be able to fully 
participate in all upcoming Alliance activities due to the immense amount of work and 
preparation needed to effectively administer the 2024 election cycle. We want to be respectful to 
the Alliance and to the other Centers who are wholly committed to this initiative and not take 
away from another elections office that could benefit from this incredible opportunity.  
 
Thank you so much for the invaluable experience to share and learn from other election peers. It 
has been the utmost privilege to have been recognized as a Centers for Election Excellence and 
to be a part of the development of new standards that will enhance elections administration 
practices and promote fair and impartial elections across the country. I wish you continued 
success.  
 
 
 
All the best, 

 
Tim Tsujii 
Director of Elections 
   
 


